
Rockton Grade School 
Rockton School District #140 

1050 E. Union Street 
Rockton, Illinois 61072 

(815) 624-8585 
 

December 2018 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Rockton School District #140 will sponsor Pre-School Screening and Kindergarten Registration for 
all children 3 years old to Kindergarten age. The purpose of the screening is to identify any potential 
developmental difficulties and to identify children for our “at-risk” pre-school program. Speech, 
language and general development will be checked.  
 
This is also Kindergarten enrollment time for the 2019-2020 school year.  Only children five 
years old by September 1, 2019 are eligible for Kindergarten. Please bring your child’s certified birth 
certificate with you so that we can make a copy of it. Also, 2 forms of proof of residency will be 
needed for Kindergarten registration (i.e. one most recent property tax bill with proof of payment or 

signed and dated lease with proof of last month’s payment AND one recent utility bill within 30 

days (i.e. gas, electric, water, or cable).  
 
Our district has a full-day Kindergarten program with children attending daily from 7:45a.m.–
2:35p.m.  Our “at-risk” pre-school meets 2 ½ hours a day, 5 days a week. 
 

Location of the Kindergarten and pre-school screenings for children ages 3-5 will be at: 
 

Winnebago County Special Education Cooperative 

11971 Wagon Wheel Rd. 

Rockton, IL 
 

Tuesday, February 5th  (7:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.) 

Wednesday, February 6th (12:00 p.m.- 5:00 p.m.) 

Thursday, February 7th (7:30 a.m.- 12:30 p.m.) 
 

APPOINTMENTS ARE REQUIRED.  Please contact the RGS Office to 
schedule an appointment at 815-624-8585 or email Carey Hubbell @ 
Hubbell@rockton140.org. You will receive a written “confirmation” 
once your appointment is scheduled. 
 

 

 

Glenn Terry     Kindyl Etnyre 
Superintendent     Principal 
 

Please help us reach all area pre-schoolers! Notify any friends or neighbors that 
have children eligible for screening that may not have older students attending Rockton 

Grade School, Whitman Post, or Stephen Mack Middle School. Thank you!! 

mailto:Hubbell@rockton140.org

